
 
From: CLARDY ANTRONET <+16512263067>  
Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 1:54 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 57 seconds) 
 

Hello, my name is Antronet Jacobs. I live at 1479 Charles Avenue, 651-226-3067 and this is in regards 

to the public hearing for November 17th on the street Maintenance service program, fees for 

lighting and sweeping. And I'm opposing this tax or new increase because I feel as though our 

streets are not properly cared for. What we witnessed is that street cleaners came out, they did not 

put signs up, they did not have cars moved, so they swept right down the middle. They did not get 

the curbs right. I'm very upset. I complained. I sent in my comment to Mayor Carter and I got the 

most ridiculous response. I don't have any faith in the department. I feel as though we should not be 

charged for something that is not properly done. And you, I even seen you come at ten o'clock at 

night. Now what is being done at that time? So, if you want to do things properly, you should have 

cars moved and if they're not moved you need to have them towed so a job could be done 

complete. I'm tired of my address not being cleaned up because cars are parked around and no one 

is making them move when it's time to be plowed or street cleaned. So, I am opposed to the rate to 

the increase because I do not feel like their job is being done properly. Thank you. 

You received a voice mail from CLARDY ANTRONET. 

tel:6512263067

